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											6th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Bradshaw has made a very difficult decision, and decided to accept a post with another Enquire Learning Trust school, to enable her to further her career. Mrs Bradshaw’s new post will start immediately so sadly will not be returning to Linden Road.

Mrs Bradshaw has been at Linden Road for over five years and during this time, she had a huge impact on the lives of the children and staff at the school.  Mrs Bradshaw has asked me to say, that she will always have fond memories and experiences from her time at Linden Road. I am sure she will be sadly missed and that you will join me in wishing her lots of success for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P. Greaves
Principal.
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